
                  

Valentines Disco 

The PTFA are holding a Valentines disco on the 13th February 2019.  
Key stage 1 will be from 6pm till 7pm, with party music and fun 

games for the children to take part in. Key stage 2 disco will be from 
7.15pm till 8.15pm. 

 

Tickets will be £3 each this includes entry, a glow stick, drink and a 
small bag sweets. 

 

Tickets can be purchased on ParentPay, or for those parents who do 
not use ParentPay if you could send money in an envelope labelled 
PTFA disco, with your child’s name and class on.  Please can we ask 
that you purchase tickets before 12noon on Friday 8th February so 

tickets can be organised over the weekend and given out the 
Monday before the disco. 

 

We will be using the same routine as the last disco, children to 
arrive through the office door, key stage 1 to be picked up after the 
disco via the side gate near their classroom. There will be light on 

the side playground for us to be able to see. 

Please can we ask parents be considerate when collecting and 
dropping children off to the disco with regard to parking this has 

come up on feedback from discos, many thanks. 

 
 


